
I support this bill because the ways that horse folks and dog folks use agricultural buildings for trainings is nearly identical - the only 
difference is the species we're training with! There's no logical reason to hold us (dog trainers) to a different standard. We happily 
use horse buildings without modifications - please let the building code reflect that. Thank you for your consideration. 


